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19 February 2020 

 

 

 

Rafting Activities at Mistra Bay, St Paul’s Bay  

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies that the St. Aloysius 

College Scout Group will be holding a rafting activity at Mistra Bay, St Paul’s Bay. 

 

Weather permitting this activity will be held in the hatched area shown in the attached 

chart on Saturday 29th February 2020 between 0900 hours and 1600 hours. 

 

All vessels navigating within the bay are requested to keep a sharp lookout, navigate 

with caution and at slow speed (no wake), and give the rafts a wide berth. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 211B, 211A, 2537 and 2538 
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 British Crown Copyright 1970, 1983, 1986, 1988, 1999, 2000. 

DISCLAIMER

that the material supplied is suitable for the purpose described,

The UK Hydrographic Office makes the accompanying data 

available to Malta Maritime Authority under the terms and 

it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent permitted by law) 

for any damage or loss of any nature arising from its use. 

All rights reserved

conditions of agreement HO 1427/020930/01.

Whilst the UK Hydrographic Office has endeavoured to ensure 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient's own risk.
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